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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

20 September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Japan Trip Information 
 
There will be a meeting to discuss everything you need to know about 
the Japan trip including, itinerary, flight details, Japanese home culture, 
school expectations at Konan etc. This will be held in the school canteen 
on Tuesday 1st October. It will start at 5.45pm for one hour.  
 
It is important that as parents/carers you are at the meeting together 
as there will be important information for you to be aware of.  
 
Passports – Just to remind everyone again, that your child will need at 
least 6 months remaining on their passport. Immigration officers can 
refuse entry into the country if there is not 6 months remaining on the 
passport. Please also check if you require any special visas for entry into 
Japan. 
 
Covid – At this moment in time, no requirements for ‘covid’ vaccinations 
or negative tests are required, however this could be subject to change 
at any moment. If your child does have a cough they could be expected 
to wear a mask in the Japanese school.  
 
Flight Times – Thursday October 17th 18.20pm Depart Heathrow. 
                        Wednesday October 30th 06.20am Arrive Heathrow  
It is important to be at Heathrow on time to collect your child. 
 
If you require further information before the meeting please contact me 
on my school e-mail address: hallg@hendonschool.co.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr G Hall 

 
Mr G Hall 
Japanese Teacher. Head of Year 10 
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